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Mai Vang

From: Clint Zane
Sent: Thursday, April 17, 2025 3:04 PM
To: Mai Vang
Cc: Joanna Zimny; James Hoffman
Subject: RE: % of completion for R/R files

Hello, 
 
We are at 80% on 195 Goodrich Ave. 
 
Just sent an email to the new contractor for 1213 Woodbridge St.  I have not been out there for since 9/11/24 when 
I gave a 35%.  Hopefully I can get out there before Tuesday.  If so I will get you that %. 
 
 
Blessings - 
 
 

 

Clint Zane 
Code Compliance Officer 
Building Inspector   
Department of Safety and Inspections 
375 Jackson Street, Suite 300 
Saint Paul, MN 55101 
P: 651-266-9029 
C: 651-248-3860 
Clint.Zane@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

  

Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
DSI’s Mission: “To preserve and improve the quality of life in Saint Paul by protecting and promoting public health and 
safety for all.” 
 

From: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Thursday, April 17, 2025 11:51 AM 
To: Clint Zane <Clint.Zane@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Joanna Zimny <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; James Hoffman <james.hoffman@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: % of completion for R/R files 
 
Hi Clint, 
Just a reminder, Marcia will need % of completion for 195 Goodrich Avenue and 1213 Woodbridge St for 
April 22nd  hearing.  Please reply to all as I will be out Friday and Monday. Thanks. 
 
Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 
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